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Gabriel,

Thank you for taking the time to visit with me. Making the decision to pursue higher 
education is a pivotal life moment, and I’m excited that you’re considering becoming a 
part of our vibrant academic community!

Please explore all that our campus has to offer: attend our enrollment sessions, connect 
current students and faculty, and envision yourself thriving within our classes. We’re 
excited about the prospect of you joining our collective and contributing your unique 
perspectives to our tapestry of knowledge.

If you haven’t had a chance to schedule a follow-up appointment with me, I encourage 
you to do so now. We’ll talk about next steps and how I can best support you. I look 
forward to hearing from and getting to know you better. 

Talk to you soon!

Shana Raysel
Shana Raysel ‘02
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